
 

 

Council of Deans 

November 8, 2017 

 

The Council of Deans met in regular session at 9:00 a.m. on Wednesday, November 8, 2017. 

Provost Michael Hargis presided and the following members were present: Jonathan Glenn, Ken 

Griffin, Peter Mehl, Victoria Groves-



 



 

 

 The Council of Deans will have two meetings for the remainder of the semester. 

They will be on November 15 and December 13. 

 Next Wednesday’s meeting will begin with a one-hour G2C webinar.  

 The Faculty Senate is interested in learning how many visiting professor positions 

have been converted into continuing, full-time positions over that past five years. 

Please submit the number of this type of position to the Provost’s office before 

next Tuesday’s meeting.   

 On Monday, he met with the Associate Provosts, the Registrar and the Director of 

the Academic Advising Center to discuss the graduate application process and 

developing better checkpoints for Advising. It was decided in the meeting that the 


